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The desire of Retirement Living is to honor God by providing the 

elderly with a lifestyle that values their  

identity, their independence, and their dignity.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Wayland Wire 

Reside ~ Reflect ~ Relax 
298 Kay Lane, Wayland, MI  49348 ~ (269) 792-1500 

greenacreswayland@rlmgmt.com ~ www.rlmgmt.com 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

9/5 Podiatrist Visit 

 

9/13 Music by Scott 

Robinson 

 

9/17 Country Music 

by Bill 

 

9/20 Family Picnic 

 

9/26 Heidi plays the 

violin & Piano 

 

9/11-23 National As-

sisted Living Week 

 

Our men took 

over Curley 

Cone for Ice 

Cream Sundaes! 

One of our fa-

vorite bus trips 

to date! 



 

 

Marie 

Boonsma 

 

Marie has been a resident of Byron Center 

her whole life, up until she got married 

she was an LPN. After getting married she 

was a homemaker, raising four kids. 

Marie has a dog named Cooper; whom 

she adores! Marie has always 

enjoyed exercising, taking long 

walks, music, playing the piano 

and organ. Marie has been a 

blessing to Green Acres! 
 

Meet our Residents 
Pearl Stoddard 

 

Pearl moved to Wayland from London, Eng-

land when she was 20 years old. One of her 

fondest childhood memories was learning to 

knit and crochet in school on Friday mornings. 

Pearl and her husband raised their 5 kids in 

Wayland, where she bought Harlequin Hair Sa-

lon and soon learned to be a hair dresser. She 

enjoyed going back to London as 

much as she could and visited Flor-

ida for vacationing as well. We are 

so happy to have Pearl as part of 

our Green Acre Family! 

National Assisted Living Week September 9th-15th  
“Capture the Moment” 

 

We encourage everyone to join in on this fun week! Please bring in ties, hats or 

anything to help your loved one dress up! 

 

Monday 10th– Hat Day 

Tuesday 11th-Patriotic Day 

Wednesday 12th-Hawaiian Themed Day 

Thursday 13th-Ugly tie day 

Friday 14th– Sports Fan Day 

 

Please submit resident’s childhood picture with their name on the back no later 

than September 6th 

 

 

Reminder: Please RSVP for our family Picnic September 20th 

greenacreswaylandlec@rlmgmt.com or (269)792-1500 



 

 

      The Wayland Wire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were blessed to have the Author Peggy Otto come and share 

her children’s books with us along with her grandchildren! 

 We also husked six dozen ears of corn! As they say, “Many 

hands makes light work.” 



 

 

 

 

 

Scripture 

“Encouraging , comforting and urging you to live lives worthy of God, who calls you into his kingdom 

of glory.” 

1 Thessalonians 2:12 

In Memoriam 

The staff of Green Acres would like to extend our deepest sympathy to the families Mary Jean Hadden 

 

Meal Times: 

8:30 am Breakfast     12:30 Dinner        5:30 Supper 

NOTES FROM Jenny, 
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298 Kay Lane 

Wayland, MI 49348 

Ph: 269.792.1550 

Fax: 269.792.1600 

Email: greenacreswayland@rlmgmt.com 

“IT’S THE PLACE TO BE” 

We’re on the WEB! 

 

Management Team 

 

Administrator:  

Administrative Assistant: Rose Longstreet 

Resident Care Coordinator: Laura Graham 

Kitchen Manager: Michelle Harnish 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: Serena Lewis 

Maintenance Director: Kevin Phelps 

Owners: Paul Wyman and Doug Maas 

Volunteer Opportunities: We are in need of more volunteers. If you can spare some time and 

share a talent with our residents, please give us a call. Volunteers can participate in a variety of 

activities like music, games, reading, crafts, and worship. If you are interest in sharing your time 

and companionship, please contact Serena or Jenny to learn how you can help.  

STAFF SPOTLIGHT 
 

Samantha Myers 

 

We are SO excited to have Samantha back with Green Acres! 

Sam was out of state in college for the last year, she moved 

back and joined our team once again! 

  Sam goes above and beyond everyday for our residents, she 

loves them, makes them laugh, and always has new great 

ideas! Sam, we are so happy you are back! 


